
 
March 31, 2016
 
 
Good Morning:
 
 
After further  consideration, we have  decided to put the Request for Proposals (RFP) for Tennessee
State Parks golf courses on hold for now.  Thank you again for your patience and understanding over
the past several months and the past few days as we have evaluated how to proceed to best  manage
our hospitality operations.   Please continue to serve our customers by providing a high quality golf
experiences and operate business as usual.  As soon as we have more information to share, we will do
so.  
 
Best regards,
 
 

Robert J. Martineau, Jr., Commissioner
(Office) 615-532-0106
(Fax) 615-532-0120
www.tn.gov/environment

Brock Hill, Deputy Commissioner
(Office) 615-532-0103
(Fax) 615-532-0120
www.tn.gov/environment

 

 
Mike Nixon, Director of Golf Operations
(Office) 615-532-0104
(Fax) 615-532-0120
www.tn.gov/environment
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